
Just a REMINDER!   All vehicles, snowmobiles , trailers and side x sides need to be out of the Winter 

Parking Lot by FRIDAY, MAY 31st, 2024 ...or they will be subject to a $ 100.00 fine. We still have about 25 to 30 

vehicles in the lot. 

Also, it would be advisable to call Patrol FIRST before owners plan on bringing their camp trailers up. Patrol will 

be glad to check the mud or snow on their lots. 

 

 


